
 

 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE FOSTER COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
September 11th, 2023 

 
At 7:00 pm, Vice-Chairman Utke called the Foster County Commission Public Hearing to order. Roll call included 

Commissioner Becky Hagel, Commissioner Utke, Commissioner Scanson (via phone) and Commissioner 

Copenhaver (via phone). Also present was Auditor Ellen Roundy and Sheriff Justin Johnson.  

 

The BOCC noted that next year they could levy additional funds to the repair fund that can be used for road 

infrastructure. Currently, they are levying six mills and it could go up to ten. Sheriff Johnson asked the BOCC if he 

could move funds around in his budget to get his deputy an additional dollar per hour on top of the three percent 

COLA. Johnson also asked about increasing the starting wage for a new deputy. Auditor Roundy will place this on 

the next BOCC to review.  

 

With no further business, Chairman Scanson adjourned the meeting at 7:35 pm.  

 

 

 

_________________________    _________________________ 

Ellen Roundy      Alan Scanson, Chairman 

Foster County Auditor     Board of County Commissioners 

 

 

 


